
Sept 12, 2021 

 

Attn: Members of the Standing Policy Committee on Planning Development and Community 
Services, 

 

We the undersigned are writing to request that your committee considers referring item 7.1.3 
West Industrial Area – Industrial–Residential Interface Study to City Council for its information 
and review. This report has been highly anticipated by many in our community. It arises from 
recommendations made by this Committee and also City Council in 2020, but ultimately from 
the West Industrial Local Area Plan which was approved by City Council in 2004. As the report 
outlines, sites of industrial-residential interface are not limited to the West Industrial. We are 
requesting the referral to provide sufficient time for us, our neighbours, and others impacted to 
read and engage with this report and its recommendations.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and for your openness to fully exploring the very real and 
ongoing impact of these interfaces with the Saskatoon community. We look forward to engaging 
more fully on this at the City Council meeting later this month should this report be referred. 

 

Sincerely,  

Donna Leszko – King George Community Association & W2CC Representative  
Senos Timon – Meadowgreen resident, W2CC Representative 
Lenore Swystun – Caswell Hill resident, W2CC Representative 
Adam Pollock – Pleasant Hill resident, W2CC Representative 
Barb Biddle – Montgomery Place Community Association & W2CC Representative 
Frank Dodd – West Industrial resident, W2CC Representative 
Carmen Dell – West Industrial resident, W2CC Representative 
 


